
June 27, 2012

To: ValleyRite2007 Users

Re: Update

This month we faxed an Underwriting Bulletin regarding Mississippi and Tennessee Closing

Protection Letter Fee and regarding new Premium Rates for Tennessee. As a result of these

bulletins, we are preparing an update to the ValleyRite2007 software on June 30, 2012. This

update utilizes the latest tools available from Microsoft. Valleyrite2007 checks for updates every

time the program executes and prompts you to download any updates that are available. To be

sure the software prompts you for this update, the user will need to close ValleyRite2007 on

June 29, 2012, when you leave for the weekend. 

If you are an Alabama user, you will still need to apply this update.

New features of ValleyRite2007 include the following:

Policies

CPL Fee Tab has been added to the Policy Program.

Premium Changes

Premium Calculator will calculate new rates for TN.

Policy Report

Policy Report will reflect new premium rates for TN if policy date is after July 1 2012, and

if policy date is before July 1, 2012, it will reflect old premium rate.

Policy Report will have a CPL Fee column.

If you have any problems with this update to ValleyRite2007, please call the Agency

Department at 601-969-0222 or 1-800-647-2124.  As always, we are happy to answer any

questions you may have about ValleyRite2007 and appreciate your feedback.  
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